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    CITY OF MORENO VALLEY

City Council Office
Memorandum


TO:


FROM:
Shanna Palau, City of Moreno Valley


Mark LeNoir, Val Verde Unified School District

DATE:

May 24, 2016
SUBJECT:
2016 Summer City Hall Program
Congratulations, this is to serve as formal notification that you have been selected to participate in the 2016 Summer at City Hall program. 

We have full confidence in your abilities and are excited to have you participate this summer for the first class in Moreno Valley’s and Val Verde Unified School District’s history to participate in a program such as this-  a leadership development and government experience. You will learn more about what it means to be a leader and about local government, how that relates to you, and why it is important for you to learn to use your voice in civic matters. You will also have the opportunity to intern with one of our City of Moreno Valley departments and gain work experience. Additionally, you will receive a $300 stipend as well as five (5) high school credits.

Please note that we will be having a mandatory orientation meeting for students and parents, Wednesday, June 8, 2016 at 6:00 p.m. During this meeting you will learn more about what to expect and what is expected from you in the “classroom” and in the workplace. The meeting will be held at Moreno Valley City Hall. We are located at 14177 Frederick Street, Moreno Valley, CA 92552.

On behalf of the Moreno Valley City Council and the Val Verde Board of Education, we look forward to working with you this summer.
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